
 

Mitsubishi Montero 2012 Facelift Launched - What Is New?, 
Carblogindia, April 16 

Hindustan Motors India has announced the official launch of new Mitsubishi Montero 2012 
Facelift SUV wit new cosmetic and features improvements. The new Montero by Mitsubishi 
comes with many exteriors and interior facelifts like new muscular coloured key front 
bumper, new chrome radiator grille, new finish on power window panel and new stitch 
design on leather seats. 

 

On the interiors, the Mitsubishi Montero 2012 Facelift gets new brighter illumination and 
improvements in the interior trims. The Montero does not get any changes on the powertrain 
and continues to be powered by the mighty 3.2 Litre DOCH CRDI Diesel Engine with 
intercooler and turbocharger. The Montero’s engine churns out 202 PS of peak power at just 



3800 RPM and a peak torque of 441 Nm at 2000 RPM which is a lot of punch to put this 
mightily SUV into action! 

The Mitsubishi Montero 2012 Facelift comes with a price tag of Rs. 40.50 Lakhs ex-
showroom Delhi. Recently Hindustan Motors has launched the Pajero Sport in India at a 
price tag of Rs. 25.23 Lakhs followed by 2012 Mitsubishi Outlander 7 seater at Rs. 20.55 
Lakhs. The USV lineup of Mitsubishi in India is quite premium and spread over a range 
starting from Outlander to Montero. In the sedan segment, Mitsubishi has also lowered the 
prices of Mitsubishi Cedia petrol sedan to just Rs. 7.99 Lakhs to make it a more lucrative and 
high value for money proposition for Indian buyers. 

 

Mitsubishi has also expressed interest in making India a hub for its global small car 
Mitsubishi Mirage in the coming years. Mitsubishi Mirage small car has been launched in 
Thailand in March 2012 and is expected to make it to Indian roads too in the years to come. 
This small car has been developed with a global vision and with a target to fulfill the needs of 
multiple automobile markets around the world with its compact size, high fuel efficiency and 
low cost it is one of the most affordable small cars from Mitsubishi. We will keep you updated 
on any developments on the same, for latest updates, sign up for our free email newsletter 
and like our official Facebook Page. Check out some more Mitsubishi India News. 

http://www.carblogindia.com/mitsubishi-montero-2012-facelift/ 

http://www.carblogindia.com/mitsubishi-montero-2012-facelift/�

